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Tackling Serious and Organised Crime must be a coordinated effort at a local, regional and 
national level. Intelligence plays a very important part in being able to manage this threat. 
 
Although there were no recommendations for Chief Constables or PCCs in this report I 
welcome the direction for the National Police Chiefs’ Council, National Crime Agency and 
the Home Office to help ensure all agencies work together efficiently and effectively. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This response is published on the OPCC website https://www.avonandsomerset-
pcc.gov.uk/reports-publications/hmicfrs-reports/ 
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